
2016- First Annual High School Winter 
“Stay Connected” Challenge

Welcome Parents and Students!

Over the course of winter break we encourage families to work with their 

students to keep learning active. When you follow the link below, you 

should see tabs in the left navigation bar for the following sections: 

Overview, Reading Plus, Read 180, Khan Academy/SAT Prep, FSA 

Practice Resources, Math Nation, Carnegie Math, and an O365 Student 

Response Link. Each link will take you to a different page.

Your challenge is to read, compute, watch, or play (depending on the link) 

the resources that you need the most help in or that you find the most 

interesting and then go to the O365 Student Response Link to record what 

you've learned and how long you spent working to learn it. Be sure to 

complete a separate O365 Student Response form for each activity you 

complete.  Just follow the link below to get started!

High School Stay Connected Challenge

Happy Winter Break and Happy Learning!

High School Team

https://pinellascountyschools-my.sharepoint.com/personal/doughtyt_pcsb_org/_layouts/15/WopiFrame.aspx?sourcedoc=%7Bd4f1ce59-cce7-47cb-ab58-44ad0a1638b5%7D&action=default

